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Church Langton CE (Aided) Primary School


Stonton Road


Church Langton


Leicestershire   LE16 7SZ


Tel: 01858 545237
Email:  admin@churchlangton.leics.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mr Stephen Roddy

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jennie Edwards

Website: www.churchlangton.leics.sch.uk
Twitter: @churchlangtonps


Friday 30th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Park and Stride

All families are welcome to take part in the park and stride initiative from the Langton Arm car park. We have high visibility jackets available for children and adults to wear on the short walk and suggest meeting at 8.30am to leave at 8.35am.

Samaritan’s Purse

Each of the children has been given the information about the shoebox appeal. We have supported Operation Christmas Child for a number of years and last year children in Swaziland and Macedonia received deliveries from our school. If you wish to send in a shoebox please hand it in to the school office by Thursday 13th October.
Sports Coaching
The children have been enjoying the coaching sessions provided by Leicester Tigers this term with children from years four and five taking part.

Year two have been making the most of the coaching on offer from Leicester City who will then work with year one after half term.

The year three pupils have started their swimming lessons at Uppingham School Sport Centre this term and they really impressed me when I had the opportunity to visit the centre.

Harvest Festival
You are welcome to join us for our harvest festival on Friday 7th October at 9.00am at St Peter’s Church. We will be holding a collection of food which will be given to The Jubilee Foodbank in Market Harborough. If you are able to contribute some food items to the collection please hand them to the school office next week or bring them to church next Friday. For a list of suitable items to be given to the foodbank please visit:

https://jubileefoodbank.info/shopping-list-what-we-would-like/
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A message from Eco-Club 

Stamps Please!!!!!!

We need a lot of stamps for charity and we also want some paper left around each stamp. Please can you give them to the school office or send them with your child to give to an Eco Club member. 

Ink Cartridges

We are collecting empty ink cartridges (ink jet cartridges only and not Epson) If you have any please ask your child to bring them in and give them to Eco-Club. Yours sincerely, Charlie W, Sam H, Oliver FJ, Gabriel S and Leo H, Freddie, Harry C

Baby Food Pouches

Please may we have baby food pouches for Ellie’s Fund it helps children with brain tumours. 

Biscuit Wrappers

Please can we have your empty biscuit wrappers!!! They will go to a good cause as we’re collecting them for a fund raiser called Ellie’s Fund to be recycled. Ellie’s fund is a charity that recycles things that we can’t and the money goes to people who are suffering brain tumours like her. Sadly Ellie isn’t with us anymore.

Lauren C, Amber H, Agnes C, Piper H, Isobel R, Eve M, Imogen R 

Yours sincerely
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Stephen Roddy

Headteacher

Diary Dates
Friday 7th October


Harvest Festival at St Peter’s Church 9.00am
Monday 10th October


Year 5 trip to National Space Centre






4+ trip to Sea Life Centre
Wednesday 12th October

Parents’ meetings 1.30pm – 4.30pm

Thursday 13th October


Parents’ meetings 3.30pm – 6.00pm

Friday 14th October


Parent Forum meeting

Break up for half term
Monday 24th October


Training Day

Tuesday 25th October


Children return to school

Tuesday 25th – 28th October

Science Week

Thursday 27th October


Year 6 trip to Warning Zone





Year 5 class assembly
Wednesday 2nd November

Communion service
Monday 7th November


4+ Gruffalo Trip
Wednesday 9th November

Open Morning

Friday 11th November


Remembrance Service
Monday 14th – Friday 18th November 
Anti-Bullying Week

Monday 28th November


Communion service
Tuesday 29th November


Scholastic Book Fair
Wednesday 30th November

Decorations Morning

Tuesday 6th December


Nativity Play 2.00pm

Wednesday 7th December

Nativity Play 6.00pm
Wednesday 14th December

Whole school trip to De Montfort Hall
Friday 16th December


Christmas service






End of term 2.00pm

FOCLS

SAVE THE DATES
 

AGM : 6th of October -  7.30pm School hall. FOCL AGM, followed by a planning meeting for all upcoming activities....All welcome.

 

It would be great to see both existing and new faces, explain what we do and how we support all of the children.

 

 

 SPOOKY DISCO - 31st October - details will follow in book bags nearer the date.

 

CHRISTMAS FETE - 3rd December - Langton Community Centre.

 

Having a clear-out? 

 

If you have any unwanted "new" goods, we will be holding a present buying stall at the Christmas fete. Any donations, please drop them into reception labelled FOCLs. Thank you.
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